In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Beth Robinson Judson's Memorial Service
- · Do You Still Need to Purchase a Textbook?

General Announcements

- · What I Know Wednesday Cancelled
- · Honors Career Night
- · Relay for Life Sign Up Today
- · 'Back To The Future' Movie Night, Herrick Library
- · Get Tickets for Chamber Singers' Elizabethan Evening
- · Dance Guest Artist Brian Brooks is Back!
- · 2011 Senior Pride Week in PCC
- · Cohen Center Gallery Opening
- · Professional/Promotional Materials Workshop
- · Discussion on Mobile Devices
- · Is Your WLA Application In?
- · Student Senate Meeting Agenda 2011.03.16
- · Film Screening
- · Istanbul 2011: Informational meeting March 24
- Job Posting Director of Major Gifts
- · Senior Piano Recital: Liz Wager
- · St. Pat's Day Dance A Night O'Luck-Friday 3/18
- · Share It at Herrick! Bestow to Scholes!
- Give Blood: Sign Up on Paper!
- · Think B4 You Speak: Shared Stories
- · Are you Awesome?
- ITS Faculty & Staff Trainings
- · It's All About the Shirt
- · Networking Opportunity; Appointments Will Fill Quickly!
- · 'Like' the Student Affairs Facebook Page
- New Edition of Engineering News
- · Open your new Alfred Online!
- Bookstore BOGO Tee Sale!
- · Sixth International Conference on the Arts in Society
- · Classic Movie Matinee: 'The Sting' (1973) PG

What's Happening? More TODAY TOMORROW FRIDAY

More Events...

12:00 Gallery Talk in 8:30 Your Community by 11:20 Post Performance conjunction with The the Numbers: 2010 Discussion with Brian Free Electron Census Data **Brooks** 10:20 SOE Graduate Seminar 5:00 Glass Candidate Professional/Promotional Presentation 12:10 Bergren Forum - 'Bob Materials Workshop 5:30 Master Class for Vocal Dylan's Musical Fathers' Students - Open to the · 2011 Senior Pride Week -3/14-3/18 PCC **PUblic** 3:30 CYLI Monopoly 6:00 Friday Night Hikes 4:00 Cohen Gallery Opening 8:00 Nevins Film: 'The Reception Tourist' 7:00 Honors Career Night 9:00 St. Pat's Dance - A · 2011 Senior Pride Week -Night of Luck - Friday 3/14-3/18 PCC 3/18 10:00 Comedian: Jesse Joyce 11:00 Nevins Film: The Tourist · Art Auction, Lobby of Holmes · 2011 Senior Pride Week -

Beth Robinson Judson's Memorial Service

Alfred University has scheduled a memorial event for the late Elizabeth (Beth) Robinson Judson, AU trustee and class of '82, for Thursday, March 17, St. Patrick's Day, at 2 p.m. in Susan Howell Hall.

3/14-3/18 PCC

Beth and her husband, James Judson Jr., died in an airplane crash on Oct. 26, 2010.

Beth, a Ceramic Engineering and Mathematics graduate as well as a sister of Alpha Kappa Omicron, was a charter member of the Women's Leadership Center Advisory Board.

Students, faculty, and staff are invited to attend the memorial event.

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter

back to top Send Email Reminder

Do You Still Need to Purchase a Textbook?

Students, the bookstore will start returning textbooks this week. Please come purchase any textbooks you still my need. Thank you.

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

What I Know Wednesday Cancelled

Today's "What I Know Wednesday" at the WLC has been cancelled. Our next What I Know will be on April 13 when Linday Shinaman Handville will talk about her family's famous hot fudge, as well as homemade jams and jellies.

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

Honors Career Night

Come to the Honors House for AU Honors Program Career Night. Mark McFadden, Director of the CDC, will provide a workshop for AU Honors students and answer any questions you might have! This takes place on Thursday, March 17 from 7-8 p.m.

Submitted by: Samuel Miller

back to top Send Email Reminder

Relay for Life - Sign Up Today

Relay for Life is only two weeks away! This exciting event will take place on March 25-26 from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m. in Davis Gym. Cost is \$10 person. Sign up today at **www.relayforlife.org/dans...**.

Please include Alfred University in your team name. E-mail relay@alfred.edu with any questions.

Link: Sign Up Here

Submitted by: Marissa Tousley

back to top Send Email Reminder

'Back To The Future' Movie Night, Herrick Library

On Saturday, March 19, "Movie Night at Herrick Library" will feature all three "Back to the Future" (BTF) movies. The event starts at 11 p.m. (doors will close at midnight).

Between BTF Parts I and II, there will be "Back to the Future Team Trivia" with a \$50 gift card for the winning team.

Between BTF Parts II and III there will be a costume contest for best 1950's costume and best 1880's costume. The winner in each category will receive a \$50 gift card. Bring your pillows and sleeping bags.

The event will end at 9 a.m. Sunday morning and is co-hosted by Herrick Library and Habitat for Humanity

Submitted by: Stephen Crandall

back to top Send Email Reminder

Get Tickets for Chamber Singers' Elizabethan Evening

The AU Chamber Singers will present an Elizabethan Evening of music, food, and fun on Saturday, March 26 at 7 p.m.

The singers, in costume, will perform madrigals and songs of the era and monologues by The Bard and others. This event is a fundraiser for a future international tour and will include a cash bar, appetizers, and delectable desserts. (Please note, that while there will be plenty of food, this is not a full dinner.)

Reservations are required. Tickets will be on sale in the Powell Campus Center the weeks of March 14-18 and March 21-25 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. All reservations must be prepaid. The cost of the full evening's entertainment is \$35 per couple, \$25 single, or \$125 for a full table of eight people.

You can also make reservations by contacting Kate Truini at **KJT3@alfred.edu** and sending a check made out to: Alfred University Chamber Singers, c/o Luanne Crosby, Miller Performing Arts Center,

Alfred University, Alfred, NY 14802.

Submitted by: Laurel Buckwalter

back to top Send Email Reminder

Dance Guest Artist Brian Brooks is Back!

Brian Brooks is back! He will be teaching contemporary dance technique classes in the dance department all week (e-mail Chase if you are interested) and will be having a post performance discussion about his work "Motor" that he showed at the Opening of Miller II in September.

If you saw the performance and have questions, or are curious about his process or his creative choices, then here is your chance to talk directly to the artist. Friday March 18, Miller 301 at 11:20 a.m. - 12:35 p.m.

Submitted by: Chase Angier

back to top Send Email Reminder

2011 Senior Pride Week in PCC

Starts on Monday 3/14 with a Chicken BBQ Fundraiser and raising awareness all week long about the SENIOR GIFT PROJECT- ending with a St. Pat's Dance on Friday 3/18.

Tickets for BBQ available @ the bookstore or at the SR. tables 3/16-3/18. Tickets for Dance go on sale 3/16-3/18 at PCC ticket booth. Check out the Web site link for more on the class gift and how to give.

Link: Senior Giving Web Page

Attachment: Senior Pride Week

Submitted by: Susan Gorman

back to top Send Email Reminder

Cohen Center Gallery Opening

Cohen Center Gallery show opening reception Thursday, March 17, 4 -6 p.m.

Lissy Blomster, artist

"See Through: Found Objects and Visable Layers"

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Professional/Promotional Materials Workshop

Professional and Promotional materials workshop in Harder Hall photo area Wedensday 3/16 at noon.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

Discussion on Mobile Devices

ITS is pleased to offer the latest installment of its lecture series, Topics in Information Technology & Digital Media on Tuesday, March 29 from 12:20 to 1:10 p.m. Anton Flint, AU's Classroom Technology Specialist, will discuss the features of a variety of mobile devices. Smart phones and the Apple iPad are among the devices that will be discussed.

All students, faculty, and staff are welcome to attend. The presentation will be given in the the Training Center in Howell Hall (side entrance).

Submitted by: Meghanne Freivald

back to top Send Email Reminder

Is Your WLA Application In?

This Friday, March 18, is the deadline to turn in your Women's Leadership Academy application! For questions please call us at 607.871.2971 or e-mail us at wlc@alfred.edu.

Attachment: WomensLeadershipAcademyApplication1.pdf

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Senate Meeting Agenda 2011.03.16

Nevins Theater, Wednesday, 8 p.m.

Attachment: Student_Senate_Meeting_Agenda_2011.03.16.doc

Submitted by: Student Senate

back to top Send Email Reminder

Film Screening

The Art History Division is sponsoring a screening of a new film, "A Woman Like That," about the 17th c. artist Artemisia Gentileschi on Wednesday, March 16. It will be held in Homes Auditorium at 7 p.m.

According to the Web site http://www.awomanlikethat...:

Filmmaker Ellen Weissbrod merges her own coming of middle-age story with her pursuit of the truths behind the legends of 17th century female painter Artemisia Gentileschi's dramatic art and life. This unconventional but heartfelt hunt upends typical artist biographies and delivers instead a funny, engaging and all together different kind of documentary.

"a woman like that" is a freewheeling tribute to an artist whose own bold life and inspiring message leaps across centuries to speak to us all. The enduring power of storytelling - in paintings, in films and in our lives is revealed, as the filmmaker learns that who gets to tell the story matters, and that maybe she too, can be "a woman like that."

Link: a woman like that

Submitted by: Martha Anderson

back to top Send Email Reminder

Istanbul 2011: Informational meeting March 24

An informational meeting on "Istantbul 2011: Crossroads of Civilization" will be held at 4:30 p.m. Thursday, March 24, in Olin 309.

Those enrolling in the class will spend four weeks -- June 27-July 22 -- at Isik University in Istanbul, studying Turkish history, culture and politics. The six-credit course will cost \$2,200-\$2,500 per person, covering tuition, room and board. Airfare is not included.

For more information, contact Laura Greyson at **greyson@alfred.edu** or Jeffrey Sluyter-Beltrao at **jsluyter@alfred.edu**

Attachment: Istanbul 2011 poster

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

Job Posting - Director of Major Gifts

Director of Major Gifts Fasano House

Link: Dir, Major Gifts Posting

Submitted by: Kim Wyant

back to top Send Email Reminder

Senior Piano Recital: Liz Wager

On Sunday, March 20, at 3 p.m. in Howell Hall, a talented and dedicated senior music minor will present a short piano recital.

Liz Wager, an English major, will perform a Bach prelude, a two movement Beethoven sonata, a nocturne and a prelude by Chopin, and an arrangement of the popular song "Desperado."

All are invited to this free recital.

Submitted by: Laurel Buckwalter

back to top Send Email Reminder

St. Pat's Day Dance - A Night O'Luck-Friday 3/18

Join your friends at the festivities this Friday (9p.m.- MIDNIGHT) @ Susan Howell Hall. Tickets are just \$2 and go on sale 3/16-3/18 @ the PCC ticket booth 1st floor.

Wear your green for a chance at cool prizes. 21 & over bring ID. Sponsored by 2011 Senior Class

Attachment: ST._Pat's_Dance2.pdf

Submitted by: Susan Gorman

Share It at Herrick! Bestow to Scholes!

A Drive for the Collections of Alfred University Libraries

Do you have CDs, DVDs, or Books, that you'd like to share with the Alfred University community?

Donate to the libraries. Leave a gift to Alfred.

Recent Alumnus Stephen Denman will be at Powell Campus Center.

Tuesday-Wednesday-Thursday

March 15, 16, 17 from 10 a.m.-5 p.m. to collect donations.

Donations for Books Through Bars also accepted.

Libraries reserve the right to not accept duplicate, erroneous, or damaged material.

Please check gift policies for more information.

Submitted by: Dan Napolitano

back to top Send Email Reminder

Give Blood: Sign Up on Paper!

Members of Alfred University Rescue Squad will be at the dining halls so you can sign up for an appointment to give blood for the Blood Drive on:

Thursday, March 24, 2011 in the Knight Club

And The New York-Penn Blood Services Region has teamed up with the Rochester Red Wings for a 2011 Blood Donor of the Game promotion.

All presenting donors are eligible for a chance to win 4 tickets to a home game during the regular baseball season. You also will be recognized on the team's P.A. system and the electronic scoreboard.

Winners will be notified at least a week in advance of the selected game. Get in the game - donate blood and enter for a chance to win!

Link: alfred.givesblood.org

Submitted by: AU Rescue Squad

back to top Send Email Reminder

Think B4 You Speak: Shared Stories

Attention Alfred Students:

Remember the Think Before You Speak t-shirt pledge done last semester to get people to start thinking about how the things they say affect those around them?

This event focused on the usage of the phrase "That's so gay," and other derogatory phrases. There was a survey to go along with the pledge that asked students to contribute a story if they had ever been affected by the phrase, or if they ever used the phrase.

We aren't going to use these stories; although they were anonymous, people didn't know that there was a possibility of them being made public.

That's where you come in. We need your stories. We would like to use them to raise awareness about the usage of these phrases in the context of Alfred University.

If you submit a story it will be completely anonymous, just know that these will be shared with the University.

Please use the attached link to submit stories!

Link: Form to Submit a Story

Submitted by: Craig Arno

back to top Send Email Reminder

Are you Awesome?

Become an Art, Campus, or Engineering Tour Guide! Admissions knows having an awesome tour guide is critical to our success. We're looking for guides for the 2011-12 academic year.

Please fill out the attached application and return it to the Admissions Office receptionist, Vicky, in the lobby of Alumni Hall, or e-mail to **baileyj@alfred.edu** by Friday, March 18, 2011.

This can be either a Work-Study or non-Work-Study job. We look forward to meeting you!

Faculty: Please encourage your most engaging students to apply!

Attachment: Campus_Guide_Application211.doc

Submitted by: Jodi Bailey

back to top Send Email Reminder

ITS Faculty & Staff Trainings

The following trainings are available to AU Faculty and Staff:

Microsoft Excel 2007: Tips & Shortcuts

Friday 3/18, 9 - 10 a.m.

Google Docs: Collaborate & Share Documents

Friday 3/18, 11 a.m. - 12 p.m.

Turnitin Plagiarism Prevention Monday 3/21, 10 - 11 a.m.

Microsoft Outlook 2007: Manage Email & Appointments

Tuesday 3/22, 1 - 2 p.m.

All trainings will be held in 306 Perlman Hall. If you would like to attend one of these sessions, please contact Meghanne Freivald at 607.871.2363 or via e-mail.

Submitted by: Meghanne Freivald

back to top Send Email Reminder

It's All About the Shirt

Alfred University's Orientation program is designed to assist new students in becoming part of the AU community and to help them feel comfortable with academic and student life on campus. In order to accomplish this, we rely on Orientation Guides (OG), a team of enthusiastic and knowledgeable AU

students who want to make a difference for their peers.

Being an OG is a volunteer position, involving participation in training Aug. 22-24 and the Orientation program itself, Aug. 25-28.

Please consider volunteering for this great experience. Applications are due in the Office of Student Activities and Powell Campus Center, by 4:30 p.m., Friday, April 1.

Attachment: 11_OG_application.pdf

Submitted by: Patricia Debertolis

back to top Send Email Reminder

Networking Opportunity; Appointments Will Fill Quickly!

The Career Development Center is taking appointments for our next Employer-in-Residence: Tom Lutzy, Executive Vice President and Senior Recruiter, Chaloner Associates, Boston, MA.

Mr. Lutzy will be available to give career advice, provide a critique of your resume, information about working in the business world, interviewing skills and/or resume reviews.

These are NOT employment interviews; they are for your own education and information.

Date: Friday, March 18, 2011 Appointment hours: 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Length of Appointment: 45 minutes Location: Career Development Center

Deadline to sign up: Midnight, Wednesday, March 16, 2011 or until all appointments are filled.

This opportunity is open to all students. Business and Communications majors are strongly encouraged to sign up! Space is limited so sign up early!

How to sign up:

Appointments are available on a first-come, first-served basis our Web site. www.alfred.edu/cdc/Click on "Student or Alumni Login." Log into Saxon JobLink using your ID and password per the instructions. Next click on "Campus Interviews I Qualify For." (Note: You will need to have a resume uploaded into the system before you can sign up for an appointment)

Be at the CDC about 10 minutes prior to your scheduled time.

All policies regarding on-campus recruiting are in effect for this Employer-In-Residence. http://www.alfred.edu/cdc...

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Submitted by: Nancy Williams

back to top Send Email Reminder

'Like' the Student Affairs Facebook Page

231 of you like our page, but we want more! The Student Affairs page will share upcoming events, student accomplishments, and other random thoughts about student life at Alfred University. Click the link below and like us!

Link: Student Affairs FB page

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter

New Edition of Engineering News

The February 2011 edition of Engineering News, the newsletter from the Kazuo Inamori School of Engineering, is now available at: http://www.engineering.al...

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Open your new Alfred Online!

This edition of Alfred Online focuses on Alfred University's connections to China. Learn how although AU and China University of Geosciences are vastly different, they are drawn together by their mutual interests; how in the vast and populated country of China, there is what one AU alumnus calls an "Alfred microcosm;" find out why Chinese students find positive experiences at AU; and discover why Jing "Shirley Zhu says "it was merely a stroke of luck" to come to Alfred University. Happy reading!

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bookstore BOGO Tee Sale!

ALL tees Buy One, Get One 50% OFF. NOW - Monday, March 28.

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Sixth International Conference on the Arts in Society

Berlin-Brandenburg Academy of Sciences and Humanities Berlin, Germany 9-11 May 2011

http://www.ArtsinSociety....

The International Conference on the Arts in Society and the International Journal of the Arts in Society provide a scholarly platform for discussions of the arts and art practices, enabling an interdisciplinary conversation on the role of the arts in society. They are intended as a place for critical engagement, examination and experimentation of ideas that connect the arts to their contexts in the world - in studios and classrooms, in galleries and museums, on stage, on the streets and in communities.

The deadline for the next round in the call for papers (a title and short abstract) is 22 March 2011. Future deadlines will be announced on the conference website after this date. Proposals are reviewed within two weeks of submission. Full details of the conference, including an online proposal submission form, may be found on the conference Webmsite at http://www.ArtsinSociety....

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Classic Movie Matinee: 'The Sting' (1973) PG

Thursday, March 17 at 1:30 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585.593.3410

Two small-time, con men attempt to put the "sting" on a high-roller from New York City. This very entertaining Oscar-winning film includes Paul Newman, Robert Redford, Robert Shaw, and Eileen Brennan.

The library-sponsored film is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews